
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF GORHAM 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual Financial Report for the Town of Gorham 

for the year 2020 has been filed.  The Annual Financial Report is a public record and is 

available for inspection during regular hours at the office of the Town Clerk at 4736 

South Street, Gorham, New York. 

 

 

Darby L. Perrotte 

Gorham Town Clerk 

 

April 14, 2021 


